
 
 

Request for Class Permissive Change  

Date: 19/04/2022 

Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia MD 21046 

FCC ID: 2AICSS77A 

To whom it may concern: 

We,  

Philips Consumer Lifestyle B.V., 

Tussendiepen 4 9206 AD Drachten, Netherlands 

hereby request a Class II Permissive Change for the Product approved under the above mentioned 
FCC ID pursuant to Part 2.1043, of Title 47 of the Code of Federal Regulations. 

The change concerns a small update in the electronic design regarding the charging circuit. 

Reason for this is, due to component shortages, to enable a second source supplier for the 
charging IC. This version will remain on a 15 V charger. Same model numbers apply (S77xx)  

For the rest, the design is the same as current S7000 shaver models (so hardware, electronics, 
dimensions, motor, Bluetooth antenna & protocols, shaving system, accessories etc)  

 

 

Sincerely, 

By: John Hoekstra 
Title: Site Safety & Compliance Manager 

Telephone: +31 653548523 

e-mail: John.hoekstra@philips.com 

 


